
Mr. John Davitian 
940 Van Nest Avenue 
Bronx, New York 10462 

Dear Mr. Davitian: 

January 4, 1973 

I was very happy to learn from Michael Ke ayan of 
your willingness to become a St. Vartan Steward. 

We have only recently embarked on this program 
which we regard as very important to the future of 
our Cathedral and Diocese. It is our hope that we 
will be able to interest as many as one t ousand 
persons to participate as Stewards. 

We welcome you to this growing family, and would 
appreciat it very much if you could send us your 
contribution of $100 at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antrea sian 
Executive Di rector 


